
Financial Integrity Statement

We are committed to directing funds in strategic ways to achieve our mission and vision with
transparency and financial integrity.

Julie’s Haven is a 501(c)3 tax-exempt organization and your donation is tax- deductible with the
guidelines of U.S. law. Please consult a tax advisor for specific deductibility rules.

Julie’s Haven has an all-volunteer board of directors that monitors expenditures, investments,
and sets policies, procedures, and budgets.

We will post each year’s financials along with the allocation of funds as we progress in our
mission and goals.

Julie’s Haven is recognized by Guidestar for our commitment to financial integrity.

It is our promise to use your generous donation in the most effective manner. All donations
designated for specific initiatives will be applied to those projects and to administering the gifts.
Donations and funds that cannot be used for a particular project, due to over or under-funding,
will be allocated to Julie’s Haven’s most urgent needs.  Contributions are solicited with the
understanding that Julie’s Haven has control over the use of all donated funds with
transparency.

If more information is needed please contact us at information@julieshaven.org


